
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ID proof for voting at Elections.
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 11:41:54 AM

Whoever receives this email,
 
I ask you to please pass on my request to the Parliament to retain the
current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before casting
their vote at an Election. 

I don't understand why there is a need to delete this. Proof of identity is widely accepted by
the community, and is needed to ensure the integrity of the electoral system, otherwise
there can easily be voter fraud.

Thanks you for attending to this request.

Evelyn Ham -  Buderim 4556,  Qld.
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